THE ROCKEFELLER INSTITUTE
FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH

66TH STREET AND AVENUE A
NEW YORK

April 21, 1926

Dear Cushing:

This is a very much delayed note of
congratulations on your biography of Sir William.
I need not try to tell you how delightfully and
sympathetically the work was done. There is too
great a chorus for my small voice. I read the
two volumes at Bournemouth last summer, and was
reminded of the visit I paid the Oslers at their
charming cottage just across the way at Swanage.

I think I sent Lady Osler a note from Bournemouth.

Now I am writing to ask you for a
reprint of your excellent Cameron lectures, and
to enclose you a copy of my presentation remarks
anent the Welch bust. You will, I hope, see the
bust when you are in Baltimore, or you can see a
replica at the Rockefeller Institute. It is
generally acclaimed good.

Very best wishes to you all.

Yours sincerely,

.

Dr. Harvey Cushing,
305 Walmut Street,
Brookline, Mass.
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